
October 31, 2022 BY EMAIL:  registrar@oeb.ca

Ms. Nancy Marconi
Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Marconi,

Subject: Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998:
Application to Amend Licence EG-2012-0091 - EO Generation LP

Pursuant to Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, please find attached a Notice of Proposal with
respect to the proposed acquisition of two generation facilities in Ontario by EO Generation LP from Canadian
Hydro Developers, Inc.  The two hydro-electric generation stations being acquired are located in Appleton and
Galetta, Ontario.  The tentative closing date for both facilities is November 30, 2022.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours Truly,

April Barrie
Director, Regulatory Affairs/Directeur, Affaires réglementaires
Tel./tél.: 613-738-5499 | ext./poste 2106
AprilBarrie@hydroottawa.com

cc:  Gregory Clarke,
Chief Electricity Generation Officer,
Portage Power Inc.

Attachment:  Section 80.
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